
1/16 - Streams in the Desert Lutheran Church 2/16 - Emerge 3/16 – Handi-Dogs

4/16 – Emerge in Memory of Ted & Mimi Myers

4/16 – St. Lukes

5/16 – Casa de la Luz Foundation

6/16 – Jewish Family Services

In Memory of Seymour Einstein

6/16 – Youth on Their Own in Memory of Ed Dean

6/16 – Community Food Bank



7/16 – Casa Maria 8/16 – Interfaith Community Services

9/16 – Celebrating Mike’s Play  &Learn Donations of  
$10,000 to Charity through TCBC 9/16 – Jewish Family Services

10/16 – Streams Community Garden 10/16 – Old Ft. Lowell Live at Home

12/16 – Humane Society in memory of Ruth Davis11/16 – Sister Jose



Dear Members:

We are most grateful for all the support we have gotten this year from the Bridge Community.  Our Club 
continues to grow because of the culture we have developed.  New friendships have sprouted and the old 
ones have continued to become more precious with each passing year.

We have donated a total of $137,345 to charity in the 6 years we have been in existence.  We can’t begin to 
imagine the lives we have touched because of our Club.

A very special thanks to Bob Griffin and Len Hall for directing games every week.  Sam and Armin are 
amazing with the way they deal cards and get our playing area set up.  Ann and her “crew” in the kitchen 
keep our food and drinks organized and well stocked.  Pam continues with Education and Pat totals our 
points and writes for the Kibitzer.

Our Board also works long hours. Jim got the reservations system up and running smoothly and Diana 
continues that huge job.  Patsy keeps our charity donations page updated and gets the presentations 
scheduled. As Secretary-Treasurer, Hurd handles our corporate affairs.  George works with ACBL to be sure 
we take advantage of all their benefits.  Ruth works with the Church, Board, ACBL and members to keep 
things organized.

We want to thank all our volunteers for making it possible for us to have such fun and friendly games but at 
the same time giving so much to our Community.  We wish you all a healthy, happy 2017 and many great 
games at Streams!

Tucson Charity Bridge Club Board of Directors


